
 

 

 

Proposed Site Lighting: Bank Of America 

117 Old Ridgefield Rd, Wilton CT  

CT2-255 Rev. 4 

 

To whoever this may concern, the changes to our lighting design are as follows: 

 

• 2 new poles (UGX1) in the front of the property have been removed from the scope of 

work. 

• The tree in the front of the property that we had initially planned on removing has been 

removed from the scope of work, no landscaping will be removed only pruned where it 

may interfere with light. 

• All lighting has been changed from 4000 kelvin to 3000 per the board’s request 

• One additional wall mount fixtures (USJ2) has been added on the front of the building to 

compensate for removing the pole lights, this matches the other proposed fixtures 

depicted on the cut sheets already submitted. 

• An overall reduction in illumination in the front of the property going from the highest 

estimated value of 13.4FC  to 9.5FC, tapering down to 0.1FC at the property line on Old 

Ridgefield Rd.  


